
TOWN OF SWEDEN  
Zoning Board of Appeals      
Minutes – November 8, 2006 

 

 
A reconvened public hearing of the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Sweden was held at 
the Town Offices, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Wednesday, November 8, 2006, 
commencing at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Ken Reid, Peter Sharpe, Mary Ann Thorpe 
 
Absent:  Pauline Johnson, Frank Fisher (recused from meeting) 
 
1000 Transit Way 
Chairman Reid reconvened the public hearing of October 19, 2006.  Mr. Schultz was not in 
attendance.   
 
Mr. Sharpe stated that he was expecting at tonight’s meeting to go over a change in the blueprint 
plan showing that a smaller retail space could be built in accordance with the Town code.   Also, 
the engineer and architect indicated at the last meeting that at least two of the seven variances 
could be eliminated, and possibly two others, leaving the Board with a decision on three variances.   
 
Mr. Sharpe added that as far as agreeing on a time to go to the site to see the proposed footprint 
staked out, he is not interested in doing so at this time.  He is more interested in seeing the 
proposed footprint meet the code requirements as much as possible. 
 
Mrs. Thorpe agreed with Mr. Sharpe’s comments because the Board was under the impression 
that the engineer and architect were going to return with a revised plan.  It wouldn’t behoove the 
Board to visit the site without seeing the revised plan first. 
 
Chairman Reid agreed with Mr. Sharpe and Mrs. Thorpe, and asked for a date to reconvene again.  
The Clerk indicated that Mrs. Johnson was available to meet all next week. 
 
Moved by Mrs. Thorpe, seconded by Mr. Sharpe, that the public hearing be continued on 
Wednesday, November 15 at 7 p.m. 
 

Ayes – 3 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
Clerk to Zoning Board of Appeals 


